
Hon’ble the Chief Justice

My Lord,

           In compliance of your Lordship’s order dated 11.06.2020 in

respect  of  the  property  statements  submitted  by  Sri  Ashish  Garg

Registrar (J)(Listing) for the financial year 2018-19 & 2019-20,  office

note and records were re-examined. After examination of records and

office note,  It is found that in the third main para of office note dated

05.06.2020, the surname of the officer Sri ‘Garg’ has been mistakenly

typed as ‘Singh’, whereas, the same  relates to Sri Ashish Garg only.

Hence the surname ‘Singh’ may very kindly be read as ‘Garg’.

The report is very kindly and humbly submitted for your Lordship’s

kind perusal and orders.

Registrar (J)(Budget)

11.06.2020
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